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Draft Camden urban design framework on exhibition 

 
 
 
The key urban design principles and concepts that will guide planning for the Camden 
town centre are now on public exhibition for community comment. 
 
Following the adoption of the Camden Town Centre Vision in April 2015, Council has been 
working closely with specialist consultants and the community to develop the draft 
Camden Town Centre Urban Design framework. 
 
The framework addresses the built form, current use of spaces, access and movement 
through the town centre and looks at the economics, natural environment and public 
domain with the underlying goal of maintaining Camden’s rural heritage and charm. 
 
In addition to the broad principles and urban design framework, the draft document also 
identifies and investigates four precincts at Larkin Place, John Street, Murray Street and 
the Nepean River. 
 
Each precinct has been designed to accommodate an important element of a productive 
town including commercial, cultural and civic elements as well as the natural and built 
environment. 
 
The draft Camden Town Centre Urban Design Framework is available for further public 
comment 24 April to 8 June and can be viewed on Council’s website and in hard copy at 
the local libraries.  
 
Information kiosks will be held at Camden Library 6pm-8pm, Tuesday 1 May and on the 
corner of John Street and Argyle Street 10am-12pm, Friday 4 May and 10am-12pm, 
Saturday 5 May. 
 
More information is available on Council’s website, www.camden.nsw.gov.au.  
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